Cassata, James

From: Cassata, James

Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 5:14 PM

To: Jones, Dustin (Dustin.Jones@nabors.com) NCPS

Cc: Lawyer, Dennis

Subject: Request for Additonal Information Regarding NRC License Change of Control - Mail
Control No. 585385

Attachments: 2014 11 10 NCPS Notice of Change of Ownership (ML14338A506).pdf

Importance: High

License No.: 37-30412-01
Docket No.: 03034542
Licensee Name: Nabors Completion & Production Services Co.

Mr. Jones,
Thank you for a productive phone conference today with the new holding and parent company representatives

regarding clarification and consensus of the information you provided in your change of control application letter dated
November 10, 2014. | am providing this E-mail to you in order to provide you in writing with the requests made today
for additional information and signatory statement of concurrence by the holding or parent company representative.

Additional Information and ltems Requested:

1. With regard to the criteria listed in Section 5.4, NUREG 1556, Volume 15, "Consolidated Guidance about
Materials Licenses—Program-Specific Guidance about Changes of Control and About Bankruptcy Involving
Byproduct, Source, or Special Nuclear Materials Licenses," dated November 2000, here to referred to as “NUREG
1556 Vol. 15”, please submit a statement whether NCPS has performed, documented, and reviewed all required
surveillances to date (such as all required inventories, leak tests, radiation surveys, and annual program
reviews). Please list the results of any negative or exceptional findings if appropriate. If required surveillance
items are not, or will not, be completed prior to the change of control, then please provide the reasons, any
corrective actions that will be taken to remedy, and the date these corrective actions will be completed.

2. With regard to the criteria listed in Section 5.5, NUREG 1556, Vol. 15, please provide a statement that NCPS will
continue to maintain all records after the change of control that are required by the NRC materials license and
associated regulations, especially those important to safe and effective decommissioning of the license.

3. With regard to the criteria listed in Section 5.6, NUREG 1556, Vol. 15, please provide a statement for the new
holding or parent company representative to read, sign, and date to indicate that they have read, understood,
and support all NCPS statements made in your reply to this request for additional information and with the
contents of your change of control application letter dated November 10, 2014.

Please also sign your reply letter to this request for additional information. The signed response letter may be
submitted by hard copy, or as a pdf copy attached to an email, or by facsimile to 610-337-5269. Please always include
the Mail Control No. 585385 with all correspondence.

Thank you for your cooperation in order that we may expedite the review of your change in control application.
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Sincerely,
Jim

James R. Cassata, Ph.D., CHP

Health Physicist

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region |

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety Mangement and Support
Commercial Industrial, R&D, & Academic Branch

Office: 610-337-5303

Mobile: 410-507-9927

james.cassata@nrc.gov




